
From: Stephen Adamik
To: City Council
Subject: Save Polley Field
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 12:16:51 PM

Sebastopol City Counsel,
I understand you’re considering a few different options regarding what to do with Ives Park and Polley field. Polley
field is an essential resource for our community. Please vote option B to save this place where our community youth
play baseball. Also, it would seem a wise decision for you to demonstrate your commitment to prosocial and healthy
behavior on the part of our children and adolescents given that this is an election year for three members of the
council.
Respectfully submitted,
Stephen
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